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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 9:09 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-03

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Come LEFEBVRE

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
EB-2020-0246
This concerns our cottage property located in Timmins(

). After receiving your notification of a change in our classification from Seasonal to Residential low
density and coming to the conclusion that your rate change would mean a substantial increase to our hydro bill
have a few questions that I would need addressed. Our immediate area is made up of at least 25 lots of which 50%
are permanent residences. We built our cottage in 2009 and have had an extra charge of $111.00 on our quarterly
invoice added in excess to delivery charge for actual electricity used. Upon speaking to neighbours who reside in the
vicinity, it would appear that we the seasonal owners will be paying way more than them for the same service. Our
quarterly bill ranges between $250 and $350 and so you see that we are not occasional users and this extra delivery
charge is not warranted.

I believe that when if comes to delivery charge on actual usage we are also charged at a higher rate. If you can
justify these discrepancies I would appreciate your comments.





